
 
 
 
 
November 16, 2022 
 
Patty Morgan 
Administrator, National CPM Consortium 
PO Box 2133 
Boise, Idaho   83701 
 
 
 
On behalf of New Mexico State University College of Agricultural, Consumer, and Environmental 
Sciences Cooperative Extension Service and New Mexico EDGE, please accept this letter seeking 
inclusion of the New Mexico Certified Public Manager® program 2023 reaccreditation request into 
the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium December 6, 2022, Annual Meeting materials. If 
I may provide further information or answer any questions, I am happy to do so. 
 
Highest regards, 
 

 
Christy Green 
NM EDGE Program Director 
NM Cooperative Extension Service 
cgreen18@nmsu.edu 
505-224-4058 
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